
        
 
Department of Purchasing 
Kendra Goodman, CPPB, Purchasing Agent 
813/ 794-2221 Fax:  813/ 794-2111 
727/ 774-2221 TDD:  813/ 794-2484 
352/ 524-2221 e-mail:  kgoodman@pasco.k12.fl.us 
 
 
June 17, 2008 
 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  Honorable School Board Members 
 
FROM: Kendra Goodman, CPPB, Purchasing Agent 
 
RE:  ESE Agreement with Sumter County School Board 

 
The attached agreement with the above-referenced entity is designed to allow eligible Sumter 
County deaf and hard of hearing students to participate in our ESE program throughout the 
2008-09 school year and two subsequent school years.  Please reference the attached memo from 
Ms. Monica Verra, Director of Exceptional Student Education, for further information regarding this 
agreement. 
 
At this time, we respectfully request your approval to enter into the three-year agreement 
with the above-referenced entity.  In the event that either party wishes to terminate the 
agreement, either may do so upon written request no later than March 1 of the fiscal year 
preceding the proposed dissolution year.  The services and training are outlined in the 
agreement and are attached for your perusal. This agreement will commence on August 9, 
2008 and expire on June 30, 2011. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Ms. Verra or me at 
your earliest convenience.  
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